
  

 

Date: 08th February, 2022 

 

To, 

BSE Limited  

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  

Dalal Street, Fort,  

Mumbai-400001. 

Company Scrip Code – 543281  

 

To, 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Exchange Plaza, Plot no. C/1, G Block,  

Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (W),  

Mumbai-400051. 

Company Scrip Code – SUVIDHAA 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Subject: Intimation of Board Meeting for taking on record Unaudited Financial Results for the 

quarter ended on 31st December, 2021. 

 

Pursuant to Regulation 29 (1) of SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosures Requirements) Regulations, 

2015, we hereby inform you that, the meeting of Board of Directors of the Company is scheduled to be held 

on Monday, 14th February, 2022, inter alia to consider, approve and take on record the Unaudited Financial 

Results for the quarter ended on 31st December, 2021 and to consider other business, if any. 

 

In continuation of our letter dated 31st December, 2021, the period of closure of trading window shall be 

from 1st January, 2022 till 16th February, 2022 (Both days inclusive) i.e. 48 hours from the declaration of 

Financial result for the quarter ended on 31st December, 2021. 

 

Kindly take note of the above. 
 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For, Suvidhaa Infoserve Limited 

 

 

 

PRASHANT THAKAR 

Director & CFO (DIN: 03179115) 


